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COPY
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

41, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

17th December, 1945,
Dear 8ir,

Reverting to your letter of the 7th inatant
respecting the steam trawler "WILLIAM BELL" I have to
acquaint you that the Liverpool Surveyors now write
as follows:-

Meses]l have Lo acquaint you that the Owners state
it 1s their intention to submit her for
reclassification in the Reglister Pook during the
overhaul now belng carried out at Govan,* :

In the circumstances I shalli be glud Ir-you' will
be guided accordingly.

vours fadt®ully,| (OVQA S

Clerk to tme LA LI
The Secretary, Classification Committee.
GLASGOW.
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